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Comments: I am writing to express my disapproval of the proposed plan to allow the logging of trees in The

Telephone Gap area of the Green Mountain National Forest. Historically nearly all of the trees were cut down in

Vermont and it was only in the last century that Vermont became green again. Most of Vermont is privately

owned and open to logging. If we are to have old growth trees again we need to protect the public forests. Please

refrain from allowing this additional area of the Green Mountain National Forest to be opened to logging. Thank

you. 


